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To: Parents

From: The Founder and Director- Academics

Subject: Redbricks School Bags Two Achievements In A Row

Dear Parents,

With great pleasure, we would like to share with you about some recent achievements of Redbricks School.

The Education World Magazine ranked Redbricks School as one of the best schools in India (second year in

a row), in its annual national school rankings published in September 2014. Redbricks School is ranked the

8th Best School in Ahmedabad and 11th Best School in Gujarat in 2014. This ranking is done by a reputed

survey agency through an extensive survey of educationists, parents, school principals, etc., across the

country.

The parameters covered in the survey are- Academic reputation, Leadership/management quality,

Competence of faculty,Individual attention to students, Infrastructure provision, Value for money, Parental

involvement, Internationalism, Co-curricular education, Sports education, Life skills education, Special

needs education, Teacher welfare and development, and Community service.

Yet another achievement came this month in the form of an award, which will be conferred in an awards

ceremony later this year. Redbricks School has been awarded the coveted International School Award (ISA)

by The British Council. This award recognizes and celebrates exemplary practices of internationalism in

schools.

The ISA award is a benchmarking scheme that accredits schools as having an outstanding level of support

for: nurturing global citizenship in young people & enriching teaching and learning. Schools develop an

action plan and implement international activities throughout the year, and collaborate with overseas

schools to create a rich learning experience for students through use of ICT, creative pedagogical practices

and real context for learning.

It is a moment of pride for our not only the Redbricks Team Members, but also for the Students and Parents

of Redbricks Junior and Redbricks School. It is only through a collaborative effort that we have developed

Redbricks Education into the quality institution that it is today.

We wish and hope for much higher achievements in the near future. We thank you for your extensive

support and encouragement always.

Best wishes,

Renita Handa

Founder and Director-Academics,
Redbricks Education Foundation


